
TOWN OF TUXEDO 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

TUXEDO FARMS PLANNED INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT  

SPECIAL PERMIT AMENDMENTS 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town Board of the Town of Tuxedo will hold a Public Hearing to 

hear comments on the Application for the Tuxedo Farms Planned Integrated Development 

Special Permit Amendments, on Thursday, June 16, 2022, at 6:00 p.m., at the George Grant 

Mason Elementary School, Multipurpose Room, 11 Hillside Avenue, Tuxedo, NY 10987. The 

Hearing will be continued on Thursday, June 23, 2022, at the same time and location.   

 

The Application includes amendments to the Special Permit, Preliminary Plan, Regulating Plan, 

and Design Standards for the Tuxedo Farms Project. A complete copy of the Application is 

available at the Town Clerk’s office for inspection. 

The Town will make every effort to assure that the Hearing is accessible to persons with 

disabilities. Anyone requiring special assistance and/or reasonable accommodations should 

contact the Town Clerk. 

 

       BY THE ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD  

                               TOWN OF TUXEDO 

               MARISA DOLLBAUM, TOWN CLERK 

 

 

 

Dated: June 3, 2022 
 


